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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

I am a native New Mexican that was born and raised in Albuquerque. The Sandia Mountains, as they stand

today, have always been a source of nourishment, exploration, and curiosity for me and many community

members. These mountains are home to an abundance of wildlife who rely on the terrain to live. A roller coaster

will disrupt the indigenous wildlife and destroy the natural beauty of the mountains. The construction and

subsequent litter from the tourist attraction will cause lasting damage. The proposal for the roller coaster is an

absolute abomination. There are many other existing ways to generate revenue for the tourism industry in the

state. There's no reason to desecrate the mountains for the sake of profit.


